
 

Takla Nation 

510 Carney Street, Prince George, BC V2M 2K6 

Tel: 250-564-9321 Fax: 250-564-9521 

 

On 25th June, 2023 at 6:00 PM the Takla Nation Band Council, pursuant to 

the Authority of the  Chief and Council as per its funding agreement with 

Canada which outlines that Chief and Council “shall  at all times provide for 

the preservation of public health and safety and the protection of the 

environment  and upon determination by the primary response agency 

issues an EVACUATION ALERT for Takla Nation Satellite communities of 

Buckley House areas and others as the situation changes will be updated. 

The evacuation alert will remain in effect until:   

1. The primary response agency has notified the Takla Nation that the 

threat to the health and safety of the community members and 

property has diminished and can be rescinded; or  

2. The primary response agency has notified the Takla Nation that the 

threat to the health and safety of the community members and 

property has increased and an upgrade to an evacuation order is 

required.  

The Takla Nation Band Council will notify community members of the 

evacuation alert via one of the following methods:  

1. Door-to-door  

2. Telephone  

3. Notice posted at critical service buildings i.e.: Band Office, 

Health Centre, TTP Store  

4. Social media and Email 

 

This document has been reviewed and signed by a quorum of Council: three (3) is 
quorum, as per the following signatures: 
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Chief John French   Date: June 25, 2023 

 

 

  

  

Wilma Abraham, Deputy Chief   Date: June 25, 2023 

 

 

  

Councillor Anita Williams  Date:  

 

 

  

 

 

  

Councillor Ernie French-

Downey  

Date: June 25, 2023 

 
 

  


